
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                               
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   January   8th   2017 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

 
Lena O’Brien, Dr. Julian Williams, Sr. Joseph O’Sullivan, Kevin Lynch,  
Tom Dunne, Anne Bransfield, Jackie Cowhig, Sean Allen, Tom O’Brien, 
Nuala Guilley, Kitty McSwiney, Frances Mary (Prim) Ahern,  

 
May They Rest in Peace. 

 

Divine Mercy Devotions in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital 
Chapel on Friday next, January 13th, Rosary 7.45pm. Mass 
at  8.00pm. Everybody very welcome 
 

St. Joseph’s Young Priests’ Society monthly meeting will 
take place at the Edmond Rice Centre, Rosary Place, on 
Wednesday next, 11th December after 10.00am Mass.  
The Society wishes all a very Happy and Peaceful New 
Year. 

Are you interested in supporting the work of Trócaire in the Diocese 
of Cloyne? Trócaire is looking for volunteers to bring social justice 
issues alive at parish level. Further information from Fr Tom 
McDermott (Trócaire Representative, Diocese of Cloyne) 086 
1615216  fathertommcd@gmail.com or Sinead.morgan@trocaire.org
021-4275622 An information evening will be held on January 31st 2017 
@ 7pm in Midleton, Co Cork - venue to be decided. This initiative is 
supported by Bishop William Crean.  

Pope Francis on Courage 
“It is time for courage, although does not mean having 
assurance of success: courage is required to fight not 
necessarily to win, to proclaim, not necessarily to covert. 
Today, what is required of us is courage to be alternative 
in the world, without becoming argumentative or 
aggressive. What is required of us is the courage to open 
all, without ever diminishing the absoluteness and 
uniqueness of Christ, the saviour of all. 
Courage is required of us to stand up to unbelief, without 
becoming arrogant 
 

Church Unity Service 
 
Church Unity Service will be held in Holy Rosary Church 
on Sunday, January 22nd at 4.00pm. This is our annual 
Service for Church Unity and everybody is very welcome.  

Midleton & District Active Retirement Association 
Mon. 9th Jan.: Indoor Bowls in Midleton GAA Pavilion at 
2.00 pm. 
Tue.10th Jan.: “45”, at Edmond Rice Pastoral Centre at 
2-30 pm. 
Wed. 11th Jan.: Swimming, at Midleton Park Hotel & 
Leisure Centre from 11.30 to 12.30. 
Wed. 11th Jan.: Our AGM takes place in Midleton Park 
Hotel at 2.30 pm. All members and intending members 
are invited to attend 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


